
ISP Standard Table   -   Transport Organizations 

Item 
Ref. # 

 
Security Component 

Required  
Standard 

Recommended 
Best Practice 

27 (Cannabis containers should be of metal or high-density 
plastic construction. The containers should be lockable, 
rigid, hard-sided, and be impact resistant.) 

√  

28 (The lock on the storage compartment should be 
reinforced.) √  

29 (Transportation vehicles should have forward and rear 
facing exterior cameras.)  Cameras must include recording 
capability with 64 GB or better storage capability. 

√  

30 (Transportation vehicles should have physical locking 
barriers separating the driving cabin from cargo 
compartment.) 

√  

31 (Reinforced locking devices should be installed on all 
exterior doors.)  √ 

32 (Transportation vehicles should have reinforced or no side 
windows.) √  

38 (The transporting organization should provide 
documentation on policies and procedures for dealing 
with crashes, ambushes, inclement weather, and other 
security related events.) 

√  

39 (When transporting cannabis products, two persons (a 
driver and assistant) should be present.) √  

40 (The vehicle cannot be left unattended when cannabis is 
present in the vehicle.) √  

41 (The transporting organization should provide 
documentation on policies and procedures for dealing 
with errors or discrepancies in accepting or delivering 
product.) 

√  

42 (Should the transportation organization transport cash 
payments, the organization should develop a security plan 
addressing such transportation. The Security Plan should 
include procedures relating to acceptance of the cash, safe 
storage, and record keeping.) 

√  

 


